
 

 

    

    Town of Edgartown  

  Fisherman’s Landing Stewardship Committee 

              Meeting Minutes  

 
August 20th, 2021 

I. CALL TO ORDER: 

The on-site meeting of the Fisherman’s Landing Stewardship Committee (FLSC) was called to order 

at 10:00am on Friday, August 20th, 2021. 

II. ROLL CALL: 

The following persons were present:  

Members: Peter Vincent, Steve Ewing, Ed Handy, Ken Michel, Tony Mignanelli 

Guests: Liza Henderson 

 

III. OPEN ISSUES: 

 
a) Approval of the 8/13/21 minutes was postponed. 

b) Steve distributed a draft sketch of a proposed layout for parking and dinghy storage.  The 

following items were listed as items for discussion: stickers for dinghies, stickers and/or a fee 

for parking privileges, an area for seniors to store their dinghies that is closer to the beach, 

additional signage for the area, annual schedule for access (Memorial Day – Labor Day), 

green screening for the neighboring properties, signage indicating where the private property 

is, grading to allow for additional parking, a gate at the entrance. 

c) Steve commented that he doesn’t think a gate will be successful, it has a high probability of 

getting damaged over time. 

d) The Committee discussed enforcement for the area and how to make it look more official so 

that people have a better understanding of the rules and restrictions for use. 

e) The Committee discussed how parking and dinghy stickers would be administered and 

tracked; an assistant may need to be hired. 

f) Ms. Henderson stated that anything that could be done to reduce the noise would be greatly 

appreciated.  She suggested shifting the turnaround area further down the beach in order to 

push the activity away from her property. 

g) Juliet will connect Steve with landscape designer Kristen Reimann,who is hopefully available 

to put together a plan.  Steve will meet with her on-site and fill her in on the Committee’s 

objectives. 

h) It was noted that the town must vote to accept the gift of the right of way at Annual Town 

Meeting 2022. 

i) The next meeting will be in two weeks. 

A motion to adjourn was made and seconded.  The meeting adjourned at 10:30am. 

Minutes submitted by: Juliet Mulinare 


